
RedactedFrom:
Sent: 12/3/2010 9:04:28 AM

'Mattias, Cathy G.' (cathy.mattias@cpuc.ca.gov)To:
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: 2010 Reception for Commissioners Bohn and Grueneich.pdf 

Cathy,

Thank you for the invitation sent to Chris Johns. Chris will attend, however, please let 
Mr. Peevey know that he will be coming from a PG&E Board Meeting that is expected 
to end around 6pm.

Redacted

Assistant to the President 
Pacific Gas and Electric Company 
77 Beale Street, 32nd Floor______
Redacted

From: Mattias, Cathy G. fmailto:cathv.mattias@cpuc.ca.QQvl On Behalf Of Peevey, Michael R. 
Sent: Nonday, November 15, 2010 11:13 AM

2010 Reception for Commissioners Bohn and Grueneich.pdfSubject:
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